
 

 

 

 

 

Memorandum 

To: Livingston County Board of Commissioners 

From: Therese Cremonte, Livingston County Emergency Manager 

Date: 12/15/2017 

Re: Amending Resolution  #2017-08-137 for Addition and Removal of 

Appointees to the Livingston County Local Emergency Planning 

Committee (LEPC) – Emergency Management/ Public Safety / Finance / 

Board of Commissioners 

 

This is to request an amendment to the current appointees of the Livingston County Local 

Emergency Planning Committee (LEPC).   

 

The current LEPC members were appointed through resolution #2017-08-137, on August 7, 

2017.  The term of appointment will end December 31, 2019.  

 

Since the initial appointments to the Livingston County LEPC in August of 2017, it has been 

noted that some changes should be made to the LEPC membership in the form of additions and 

removals for various reasons.   

 

The LEPC was born from the Emergency Planning and Community Right-to-know Act of 1986 

and was designed to help communities plan for chemical emergencies. The LEPC has become a 

committee to assist with planning for all hazards and keeping the community informed through 

its membership.    

 

It is for the benefit of Livingston County as a whole and the membership of the current LEPC 

that the amendment to Resolution # 2017-08-137 for the addition and removal of members is 

being requested.     

   

If you have any questions regarding this matter please contact me. 
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